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Dear Parents and Carers, 7™ March 2024

We are delighted to inform you that Year 5 have been invited to attend a matinee performance of this
year’s OBA Musical: Disney’s The Little Mermaid.

This will take place during the school day on Wednesday 20" March 2024.

We plan to walk to OBA for a 12.15pm arrival and will return close to home-time. The performance is
due to finish at 2.45pm.

Usual dinner arrangements will apply- your child will have their packed lunch or school dinner prior to
leaving.

Please ensure your child is wearing school uniform on the day as this is usually a P.E day. Please also
make sure they have a named water bottle and a waterproof coat.

We would appreciate any additional offers of support from parents wishing to come along and help
with the event. If you are available to join us, please let a member of the Year 5 Team know.

Kind Regards

Mrs Fidgett and Miss Tansley

0 17133 370 645 Opportunity.

office@ow ps.org.uk

Work Together.
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